
 

“City of Reading is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer” 

Christmas Tree Pickup 
Monday, January 8, 2024 

 
The City of Reading will be offering a onetime Christmas Tree 
pickup on January 8th, 2024. All Christmas trees may be placed 
at the curb prior to January 8th, but no later than 7 AM on 
Monday, January 8th, 2024. 
 
Christmas trees may also be dropped off at the DPW Yard 
Waste pit at any time, not just during the designated pickup 
time. 
 
Also, please note that all items placed at the curb for pickup 
must be placed away from obstructions such as trees, street 
signs, power poles, mailboxes, or any object that would make it 
difficult for the equipment operator to pick up at your location. 
All lights and decorations must be removed from trees before 
placing at the curb. NO ARTIFICIAL TREES. 

 
Again, please remember that all Christmas trees must be placed 
at the edge of the street NO LATER than 7 AM on Monday, 
January 8th, 2024. 
 
 


